
 

 

22 November 2011 

Stingray Asset Value Design Advisors Group Inc. 
55 Barber Greene Rd. Suite 100 
Toronto, Ontario, Canada 
M3C 2A1 

Attn:  Francois Foo-Fat 
 Re: Markham Free Methodist Church – 22 Esna Park Drive Zoning Amendment 

This letter is provided in response to the letter prepared by Loopstra Nixon LLP, 
dated November 9, 2011. 

They indicate that the Aercoustics’ noise feasibility study, dated June 8, 2011, did 
not address the night-time period or the proposed Phase 2 development of the 
church (i.e. the warehouse portion). 

With this, it is inferred that the noise mitigation recommendations proposed by 
Aercoustics for the Phase 1 development of the church are considered acceptable. 

Aercoustics has been requested to conduct a noise feasibility study for the 
proposed Phase 2 church development. This will also address use during the night-
time period. 

It is expected that with the implementation of mitigation proposed for Phase 1, i.e. 
all activity restricted to the building interior and the exclusive use of sealed non-
operable windows, the proposed Phase 2 can be accommodated with these same 
controls.  

These should not affect Holcim’s CofA noise control requirements.  

Yours Truly, 

 

 

David Grant, B.A.Sc.    Bob Rimrott, M.A.S.c, P.Eng 
Aercoustics Engineering Limited  Aercoustics Engineering Limited 


